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KKRA-LP 
Rapid City, South Dakota 

FID 23491 
Silent Special Temporary Authority Request 

This station went off the air on April 10, 2020 due to equipment problems.  Rapid 

Broadcasting Company is taking all steps to resume normal operations as expeditiously as 

possible. KKRA-LP is having issues with the transmission line on the tower. We are currently 

exploring the option of installing a combiner to allow the transmission line and antenna to be 

shared between two stations and need additional time to acquire this equipment. 


